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The Sterling Village Board of Trustees held a public hearing on Tuesday, December 10, 2019 at 6:45 p.m. at the Village Office in a publicly convened meeting the same being open to the public and having been preceded by advanced publicized notice at the following locations: First Bank of Nebraska-Sterling, Sterling Public Library, USPS-Sterling, and Village of Sterling City Offices.  Chairman John Keizer called the meeting to order.  Trustees answering roll call:  Tom Nieveen, Andy Thies, Ralph Wusk, and Steve Lempka. Others present: Audrey Keebler, Steve & Edith Myer, Vane Rengstorf, Emily Bausch, Ann Wicket, Todd Blome, and Marissa Lempka. Chairman Keizer acknowledged the Open Meetings Act and location on the north wall of the Village Office and led the meeting with the pledge of allegiance. 

The purpose of the meeting was to consider the adoption of a long-range plan for a one-year and six-year street improvement program for the Village of Sterling, Nebraska. Emily Bausch from Olsson’s discussed the changes in timing this year for hearing due to new state legislature, next year we could make this coincide with our budget planning. Emily presented the one- and six-year plans with no amendments needed. There was no public comment on these changes.  Lempka made a motion to adjourn public hearing at 7:05 and Nieveen seconded the motion. Vote: yeas: all. Motion carried
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